

ĐỀ ÔN TẬP ĐỊNH KỲ 1 KHỐI D,A1

I. Circle the word which underlined part is pronounced differently from others.

1. A. wantss B. cookss C. playss D. sleepss
2. A. watched B. studied C. loved D. learned
3. A. water B. daughter C. autumn D. want

II. Choose the best answer A,B,C or D.

4. The neighbours shouted at us _____ because we made so much noise.
A. carefully B. angrily C. perfectly D. quietly
5. I usually _____ my children a story before they go to sleep.
A. watch B. play C. remember D. tell
6. I treat sick animals. I work in the pet hospital. Who am I?
A. taxi driver B. vet C. soldier D. nurse
7. When people are wearing sunglasses, the day is _____.
A. rainy B. cloudy C. sunny D. foggy
8. I am a fruit. I am yellow. Monkeys like to eat me and so do humans. What am I?
A. banana B. orange C. apple D. pineapple
9. It's place where children learn new and interesting things and make friends. It's a (an) _____.
A. square B. art gallery C. post office D. school
10. The _____ of cereals is on the table.
A. tin B. glass C. bowl D. bar
11. "One Direction" band is from the U.K. They are _____.
A. England B. English C. America D. American
12. Carlos always _____ spaghetti, but two days ago he _____ soup.
A. eat/ ate B. eats/ eaten C. ate/ eats D. eats/ ate
13. My little brother often _____ at night, but he _____ at the moment.
A. cries/ isn't crying B. is crying/ cry

C. cries/ crying

D. is cries/ is crying

14. _____ you _____ broccoli when you were a child?

A. Are/ hate

B. Do/ hate

C. Did/ hate

D. Are/ hating

15. The children are crying because they can't find _____ toys.

A. them

B. his

C. our

D. their

16. Are these _____ OK for a walk?

A. shoe

B. shoes

C. shirt

D. boot

17. My parents _____ sad because my sister wasn't here in their anniversary.

A. are

B. aren't

C. were

D. were

18. I've already called Jimmy and we _____ tonight.

A. are going to meet

B. meets

C. met

D. is meeting

19. This pen writes _____ than my previous one.

A. good

B. better

C. more good

D. the best

20. Last year, Suzan was _____ dancer in the main hall.

A. more graceful

B. most graceful

C. the more graceful

D. the most graceful

21. Peter _____ so many American cities so far.

A. visits

B. are visiting

C. visited

D. has visited

22. Most Saturdays Nick goes rock climbing, but this Saturday he _____ how to swim.

A. is learning

B. will learns

C. learns

D. learned

23. Would you like _____ milk with your cookies?

A. a

B. an

C. any

D. some

III. Read the passage and choose the correct answers

Making the most of retirement

Harry

I was a news journalist until I was 60. I wanted to retire and have more time with my wife. Sadly, she died five years ago and now I'm alone in the house. Our son,

Jamie, is a teacher in Morocco and last year I went there for a holiday. I travelled to lots of countries when I worked, but this was my first trip to North Africa. I really want to go back. I'd like to travel into the Sahara and take photographs of the people and animals that live there, but I need to learn a bit of Arabic first.

Annette

Nine months ago I retired from my job as a French teacher, sold my flat in London, and moved to a small village. It's incredibly quiet after London, but my life is much busier now. I'm decorating my new house and I'm learning to drive – I never needed a car in London. I spend a lot of time in my garden, too. I enjoy working in it and I'm planning to grow vegetables next year and I also want to get some chickens. There are sometimes problems, but luckily, my neighbours are really friendly.

Megan

Yesterday was my last day at work and now I can do what I want. After forty years as a cook, I need to lose a few kilos, so I'm going to learn to play golf. I'm planning to do a computer course at the local college. It's a good way to learn about computers and meet new people, and I'd like to make some new friends. I'd also like to get a new computer so I can chat with my grandchildren on the internet every day – they live in Dubai and I don't see them very often.

24. Harry lives with his son.

A True B False C Doesn't say

25. He made his first trip to North Africa last year.

A True B False C Doesn't say

26. Annette retired when she was sixty-five.

A True B False C Doesn't say

27. Megan has a new computer.

A True B False C Doesn't say

28. Megan doesn't see her grandchildren very often.

A True B False C Doesn't say

IV. WRITING

Writing 1: Choose the best sentence from the words given

29. Lisa/ go/bookshop/ now/ because/ she/ want/ buy/ books.

- A. Lisa are going to the bookshop now because she wants to buy some books.
- B. Lisa is going to the bookshop now because she want to buy some books.
- C. Lisa is going to the bookshop now because she wants to buy some books.
- D. Lisa goes the bookshop now because she wants to buy some books.

30. Mr. and Mrs. James/ come/ home/ and/ have dinner/ late/ last night?

- A. Mr. and Mrs. James came back home and have dinner late last night.
- B. Did Mr. and Mrs. James come back home and have dinner late last night?
- C. Do Mr. and Mrs. James come back home and have dinner late last night?
- D. Were Mr. and Mrs. James came back home and had dinner late last night?

Writing 2: Choose the sentence with the similar meaning as the given one

31. He has never scored so highly in a test as he did in this one.

- A. This is the best score he has received in a test.
- B. This is the worst score he has received in a test.
- C. All other tests scored better than this one he did.
- D. He has never received any worse score than this test.

32. No one in my family is more intelligent than Henry.

- A. Henry are the most intelligent in my family.
- B. Henry is the more intelligent in my family.
- C. Henry is the most intelligent in my family.
- D. Henry isn't the most intelligent in my family.

33. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions

I'll take the new job whose salary is **fantastic**.

- A. reasonable B. acceptable C. pretty high D. wonderful

34. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions

Lan is very **depressed** because her closest friend is moving to another city.

- A. sad B. disappointed C. happy D. delighting

VI. Find the mistake among the underlined words or phrases.

35. The price (A) of gold depends (B) on several factor (C), including supply and demand in relation to (D) the value of the dollar.
36. The (A) Department of Foreign Languages are (B) not located in (C) the new building opposite (D) the old one.

VII. Read the passage carefully then choose the correct answers.

We are all slowly destroying the earth. The seas and rivers are too dirty to swim in. There is so much smoke in the air that it is unhealthy to live in many of the world's cities. In one well-known city, for example, poisonous gases from cars pollute the air so much that traffic policemen have to wear oxygen masks.

We have cut down so many trees that there are now vast areas of wasteland all over the world. As a result, farmers in parts of Africa cannot grow enough to eat. In certain countries in Asia there is too little rice. Moreover, we do not take enough care of the countryside. Wild animals are quickly disappearing. For instance, tigers are rare in India now because we have killed too many for them to survive. However, it isn't enough simply to talk about the problem. We must act now before it is too late to do anything about it. Join us now. Save the Earth. This is too important to ignore.

37. How are the seas and rivers nowadays?

- A. are contaminated B. cannot be swum in
C. are dirty enough to swim in D. are less dirty than they used to be

38. What do traffic policemen have to do, in one well-known city?

- A. They have to cut down many trees.
B. They don't take enough care of the countryside.
C. They have to pollute the air.
D. They have to wear oxygen masks.

39. Wild animals are _____.

- A. being protected from natural environment
B. so rare that they can't survive
C. killed so many that they can't live in the forests
D. in danger from extinction

40. What's the best title for the passage?

- A. The Environment B. Conservation
C. Save the Earth D. Protect the nature